
NPTHA Employment Opportunities as of  August 12, 2024

The Nez Perce Tribal Housing Authority aims to provide opportunities and resources 

to assist the housing needs of Nez Perce tribal members. Come work with a friendly 

and supportive team that is truly dedicated to our clients and the services we provide. 

We offer an excellent benefits package (for full-time employees). Tribal & Indian 

Preference will apply. NPTHA is accepting applications for the following position: 

NONE AT THIS TIME. PLEASE CONTINUE TO CHECK 

ON A WEEKLY BASIS FOR UPDATES. 

Nez Perce Tribal Housing Authority 

PO Box 188 

Lapwai, ID 83540 

For more information please call (208) 843-2229 or email nptha@nezperce.org 

mailto:nptha@nezperce.org?subject=NPTHA%20Employment%20Inquiries

